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From the Pastor’s Desk… 
 
 

Greetings! 
 

As May begins and Spring tries to take residence for longer than a day or two at a time, we are 

surrounded by many signs of new life, of rejuvenation. The cycle of life that we follow with our 

liturgical year—life, death, resurrection, growth—is the pattern for pretty much every created being. 

On the heels of our annual meeting, we have set our vision on how we can grow and thrive in the days 

to come, days that offer us new life together. 
 

Part of that life together is communicating clearly. I was asked recently what days I am in the office in 

case people want to drop by. First, remember our office hours are limited: the office is open from nine 

to noon, Tuesday through Thursday. In general, I am in the office on Tuesday morning. Over time, I 

have learned it is good for me to vary my second day in the office between Wednesday and Thursday 

because I get to see different people. Twenty hours disappear quickly each week. I work hard to make 

the best use of them. 
 

All of that to say, my schedule is flexible, and I am happy to meet with you any time; it just needs to be 

set up on purpose, so you are not frustrated if you drop by and I am not here. Text messages to my 

mobile number (781.405.3435) are a good way to find me if you need me quickly. 
 

Continuing with calendar things, I will be on vacation from June 5-29. I am going back to Ireland to be 

the chef for two peace retreats in and around Belfast. You may remember I did the same thing last 

year.  
 

I know this month’s article is full of details, but that is what makes up life, isn’t it?  
 

Peace, 

Milton 



2 | P a g e  
 
 
 

MAY WORSHIP SCHEDULE 

 
Please join every Sunday at 10am in the Church for service, followed by coffee hour in the Parlor! Note: These are 

lectionary passages for your own devotional purposes. Weekly scripture readings are subject to change. 
 

May 5th, 2024: Holy Communion 
Sixth Sunday of Easter 
Scripture: Acts 10: 44-48 
  Psalm 98 
  1 John 5: 1-6 
  John 15: 9-17 

 

May 12th, 2024 
Seventh Sunday of Easter 
Scripture: Acts 1: 15-17, 21-26 
  Psalm 1 
  1 John 5: 9-13 
  John 17: 6-19 
 

May 19th, 2024 
Pentecost Sunday 
Scripture: Acts 2: 1-21 
  Psalm 104: 24-34 
  Romans 8: 22-27 
  John 15: 26-27; 16: 4b-15 
 

May 26th, 2024: Trinity Sunday 
First Sunday After Pentecost 
Scripture: Isaiah 6: 1-8 
  Psalm 29 
  Romans 8: 12-17 
  John 3: 1-17 
 

 

 
MAY BIRTHDAYS 

Happy Birthday Wishes Go to the Following: 
 

Aren Alberico May 3rd  Anna Anderson May 19th 
Greta Edelman May 4th Owen Grantz May 22nd 
Wilis Copeland May 6th Richard Jaynes May 27th 
Ellen Amato May 11th Sandee Martin May 28th 
Heidi Grantz May 11th Chris Duffy May 31st 

 
If you would like to add your name to our birthday list, please contact our office.  
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___________________________________________________________________ 
Faith Formation 

ARK Banks. We will continue to collect money for the Pastor's Discretionary fund. Please 
bring in your filled ark, place it in the offering plate or drop it off in the office. Empty banks are 
available in the narthex or at the parish hall entry. Thank you.  

-Debbie Wooley 
___________________________________________________________________ 
Outreach 

Strengthen the Church. The next special offering will be Strengthen the Church. Many of these 
funds will be used to support youth ministries and full-time leaders for new churches around the 
country. We will collect the offering on Sunday, May 19th. Please note “Strengthen the Church” in 
the memo line on your check and place it in the offering plate. Thank you.  

-Debbie Wooley 
___________________________________________________________________ 
Shirts and Skirts 

Our Shirts and Skirts meeting for this month will be held in the parish hall on May 28th at 
6:00pm. We have scheduled an Indoor Picnic. Please bring your own picnic supper. Paper goods, 
dessert, beverages, and entertainment will be provided. Please come and join in for an evening of 
fun and fellowship.  

-Vera DeAngelo 
___________________________________________________________________ 
Stewardship 

There are no additional pledges to report. There is still time to make your pledge for this 
year. Please see Debbie or Ellen for a pledge card. If you have any additional questions regarding 
stewardship and pledging, please contact me by email at ce@mccucc.com. 

“You can give without loving, but you can never love without giving.” – Robert Louis 
Stevenson 

-Debbie Wooley 
___________________________________________________________________ 
Bell Tree Submissions 

Do you have an event to announce? A story to share? We would love to hear it! Send us an 
email at office@mccucc.com by the second to last Tuesday of the month and we may include your 
article in our next publication! 

-Aren Alberico 
___________________________________________________________________ 
Financial Report: March and April 2024 

The financial reports for March and April are still being worked on, so they will be featured 
in next month’s June Bell Tree newsletter. If you have any questions, Ellen can be reached at 
treasurer@mccucc.com.  
 

-Ellen Amato 

 

mailto:ce@mccucc.com
mailto:office@mccucc.com
mailto:treasurer@mccucc.com
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GENERAL ANNOUCEMENTS 
 

Ushers. We are always looking for more Ushers – no experience necessary! Please see Dave or Bev 
Jurkiewicz, or Debbie Wooley, for more information!  
 

Joys and Concerns. If you wish to have a joy or concern announced during worship, please 
forward to them to Aren at office@mccucc.com or call the church office at (203) 248-7408.  
 

Pastoral Support. If you require pastoral support or guidance, feel free to contact our minister, 
Reverend Milton, by email at Pastor@mccucc.com, or by calling our office.  
 

Coffee Hour. Coffee Hour volunteers are needed. If you would like to sign up for a Sunday, please 
contact the office directly or use the signup sheet now located at the entrance of the Parish House.  
 

Altar Flowers. Altar flowers are needed. If you would like to sign up for a Sunday, please contact 
the office directly or use the signup sheet now located at the entrance of the Parish House.  
 

Rentals. If you or anyone you know would be interested in renting out our parish hall to host a 
small private event, please feel free to visit our website for scheduling, rates, and conditions. Our 
Hall Rental schedule is filling up, so contact the office to book your event today! 
 

Food Bank. Donations for the Food Bank are always needed if you are able to contribute. Non-
perishable items such as canned beef stew, hearty soups, canned fish, peanut butter, mac and 
cheese packages, and oatmeal would be greatly appreciated. 
 

Prayer Shawls. As a reminder, Prayer Shawls are always available to those who need them. If you 
or anyone you know needs one, please contact the office and we will arrange a shawl for you. 
 

Lost & Found. As of the time of writing, we have a number of items in our Lost & Found: 1) A 
pair of unbranded leopard-print glasses left from the Shirts and Skirts Christmas Party; 2) A pair of 
Foster Grant leopard-print glasses; and 3) A straw hat. If any of these items belong to you, then 
please contact the Church Office at your earliest convenience. 
 
Directory. Copies of the 2024 Directory are available in the Office. If you would like a digital copy 
of our Directory, please fill out the following Google Form (https://mccucc.tiny.us/directory) and 
we will send you a copy as soon as possible. If you would like a physical copy, please contact the 
office and we will set a copy aside for you.  
 
2023 Annual Report. Printed copies of the 2023 Annual Report are available for pickup in the 
office. If you would like a digital (PDF) copy of the report, please fill out this Google Form 
(https://mccucc.tiny.us/2023report) and we will send you a copy as soon as possible. If you would 
like a physical copy, please contact the office and we will set a copy aside for you.  

 

mailto:office@mccucc.com
mailto:Pastor@mccucc.com
https://mccucc.tiny.us/directory
https://mccucc.tiny.us/2023report
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Mount Carmel Congregational Church 
3284 Whitney Avenue, Hamden, CT 06518 

Church Website: www.mccucc.com  
203-248-7408 

 
      Minister:   Reverend Milton Brasher-Cunningham 
    pastor@mccucc.com  
      Office Admin:   Mr. Aren Alberico 

       office@mccucc.com  
      Music Director:  Mrs. Lynda Pedersen 

       lyndapedersen@att.net   
      Faith Formation:  Mrs. Debbie Wooley 

       ce@mccucc.com  
      Treasurer:  Mrs. Ellen Amato  

treasurer@mccucc.com 
       Facebook:   @mountcarmelcongregationalchurch 
       Instagram:   mountcarmelchurch1  

 
       Officers: 
       President:   Tom Duffy  

    thomascduffy67@gmail.com 
      Clerk:    Beverly Jurkiewicz 

bevjjur@comcast.net  
      Board of  Deacons:  Bev Jurkiewicz, Chair 
      Board of  Trustees: Anna Anderson, Chair 
    aanderson545@gmail.com  
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